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Honorable Eobert W. Minor
Acting Deputy Attorney General
Department of Justice
Washington, D. C,

Dear 4r. Minors

Thank you fer your letter of Decermber
29 enclosing the Northwestern Law Review
articls, "Rols of the FBI in the Federal
Smployees Security Progran®,

I am sure that the clarification
conteined in this article will be most
interesting and helpful to all persons
participating in the administration of
the Federal Employees Security Program.

Sincerely,

Allen W. Dulles
Lirector
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December 239, 1954

Honorable Allen W. Dulles

Director, Central Intalligence
Agency

Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Dulles:

The Northwestern Law Review for July-August,
1954, contained an article entitled "Role of the FBI in the
Federal Employees Security Program' written by Mr. J.
Edgar Hoover, Director of the Federal Bureau of Investiga-
tion,

The Attorney General has secured a number of
reprints of the article, and he has asked me to direct one to
your attention. The article very carefully delineates the
limited responsibility of the FBI in the gecurity program,
and effectively combats certain misconceptions which may
exigt in the minds of persons who have participated in the ad-
ministration of the program.,

Ve hope the article will be of help as well as of
interest to you.

Sincerely,

Robert W, Minor
Acting Deputy Attorney General
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Bepartment of Justice
©Office of the Deputy Actorney General
AWashington

December 29, 1954

Honorable Allen W. Dulles

Director, Central Intelligence
Agency

Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Dulles:

The Northwestern Law Review for July-August,
1954, contained an article entitled "Role of the FBI in the
Federal Employees Security Program'" written by Mr. J.
Edgar Hoover, Director of the Federal Bureau of Investiga-
tion,

The Attorney General has secured a number of
reprints of the article, and he has asked me to direct one to
your attention. The article very carefully delineates the
limited responsibility of the FBI in the security program,
and effectively combats certain misconceptions which may
exist in the minds of persons who have participated in the ad-
ministration of the program.

We hope the article will be of help as well as of
interest to you.

Sincerely,

T

Robert W. Minor
Acting Deputy Attorney General
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